



[01.01.2006]

To whom it may concern

On 1 January 2006, a recycling fee will be levied on all cardboard, paper and plastic packaging in Iceland in order to fulfill the requirements of EU directive 94/62 on packaging and packaging waste. As from that date, importers will be required to state, at the time of customs clearance, the net weight of all packaging imported into Iceland. If this is not done, then the fee will be based on a formula determined by the Icelandic Recycling Fund (Úrvinnslusjóður).

For this reason it is important that [nafn innflytjenda] be informed as accurately as possible of the net weight of all cardboard, paper and plastic  packaging used with the products that the company imports into Iceland. Only in this way will it be possible for the company to pay exactly the correct fee.

[Nafn innflytjenda] therefore wishes to request [nafn birgja] to inform us at the earliest opportunity of the net weight of the packaging involved.

Yours faithfully,

On behalf of [Nafn innflytjenda]

___________________

[Nafn og undirskrift]

